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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
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Dear Dr. Garcia:

Congratulations on the honor of having Greenwood Park renamed
after you. This is an honor that you have certainly earned
and your accomplishments in our community prove it.

It is with deep regrets that I will not be able to attend your
reception or dedication ceremony due to a schedule conflict
which will find me out of the state, but let me assure you that
my thoughts will be with you.

Again, congratulations and continued success in all of your
endeavors.

With warmest regards, I remain

Sincere4y,

carlos F. Truan
President Pro Tempore
Texas Senate
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